
 

 

REGISTRAR-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 

Communiqué 
 

In the context of the State Visit of His Excellency Shri Narendra Modi, Prime  
        Minister of the Republic of India on the occasion of the National Day, Public Officers    
        will exceptionally be released at 14 00 hrs on Tuesday 11 March 2025.  

 
Our stakeholders are kindly informed that the Registrar-General’s Department will  

        exceptionally be closed at 14 00 hrs on Tuesday 11 March 2025.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 

 

                         Registrar-General’s Department 
                                                                                                               6th Floor, Emmanuel Anquetil Building 
                                                                                                               Port Louis   
    
 

 
   Date: 10 March 2025 

   


